
Agreed Report

● Meeting was held on 27th February 2024

● The Castleboro Run - 5km/8km road race will be the Parents Association
fundraiser this year. The Parents Association will organise in conjunction with
the BOM.

● Grandparents Day was a fantastic success. Many thanks to Tracy and Linda
in the Parents Association especially for their help with the teas/coffees
afterwards.

● No Smoking Signs have been installed on the walls outside the school as per
request from the Parents Association.


